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On Monday the children celebrated Earth Day. We looked at bees and how important they 
are for the Earth – we even learnt how to do Bee first aid. The children got to plant a 
sunflower and have taken it home to grow. Thank you to Mrs Westwood for another fun-
filled Science afternoon. The children have also loved starting to write their own letters back 
to the care home to thank them for having us at Christmas. 
 

This week we have started learning the alternate sounds in book 31/32. If you wish to access 

these books at home, then please log onto Oxford Owl and visit the extra practice zone. If 

you search for book 31 or 32 then you will be able to access a variety of books that are 

consistent with their developing phonic knowledge. 

Home Learning: 

This week, we would like the children to do a phonics, SPAG and maths activity. Remember 

to add at least 4 entries each week for the chance to win a book of your choice.   

Important Information: 

PE Days:  The children will need to come in their PE kit on Monday and Wednesday. Monday 

is outdoor PE so please ensure that your child wears warm clothing and has gloves, hat and 

a scarf etc.  

 

We hope that you have a great weekend.  

Mrs Murphy and Miss Coptcoat 


